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Wake Bus Plan Project Prioritization Policy
Anna Stokes, MPO Staff

CAMPO has been tasked with updating the Bus Plan Project Prioritization Policy (PPP) as part of the Wake
Bus Plan process led by GoTriangle. The PPP is a critical tool needed to establish each transit provider’s
shortrange transit investment plans. The purpose of the Wake Bus Plan PPP is to be a decision-making
framework that provides: transparent and easily understandable process for making choices between
competing investment needs; guidance on the development of the bus service and capital investment plan
prepared through the Wake Bus Plan; and an optional process that may be used by the TPAC to adjust bus
service and the capital investment program outlined by the Multi-Year Bus Service Implementation Plan
(MYBSIP) to reflect changes in available funds, new or substantially modified project requests, or other needs
in the region.

The PPP was recommended for adoption to the Wake Transit Governing Boards by the TPAC at their
December 14th meeting, and for adoption by the CAMPO Executive Board by the TCC at their January 5th

meeting. The PPP itself, as well the Engagement Summary detailing the Engagement Summary detailing the
successful 14-day public review period, which was held from November 9th - 23rd, are both included as
attachments. No changes have been made to the Wake Bus Plan PPP since it was brought to the Executive
Board as an information item.

Requested Action: ..Action Adopt the Wake Bus Plan Project Prioritization Policy.
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